From: Danielle Bloom [

Sent: 13 November 2019 20:35
To: Barry Coltrini

Subject: 2017/6638/CP

Dear Sir,

1 object to the new CPM proposals for many reasons:

1- it will increase the level of NO2 already over the limit for everybody near the building site :
children and their parents using the green space or anybody walking near the building site.

2- what was originally planned was 7 smaller 34ft lorries. That was bad enough for noise, vibrations,
disturbance and pollution impact on Residents specially for children using the green space and
playground. Now you are requesting to use Swiss Cottage Green Space for 25 construction HGV's
including 11 massive 54 ft articulated lorries per day for 3 years to build 100 Avenue road increasing
considerably all the negative effects | already mentioned, on the Swiss Cottage community.

For all these reasons | object to your request.

Regards,

Danielle and Martin Bloom




